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Dear Colleagues,

As you probably know the Gargamelle Users Committee has
been requested to present within three months to the Track
Chamber Committee a list of possible experiments with Gargamelle
and a Study Group has been set up to investigate the possible

available beams.

We feel in the Gargamelle Users Committee that as many
groups as possible, and not only the heavy liquid bubble chamber
ones, should start thinking about possible experiments or at
least about possible ideas for experiments with Gargamelle. We
plan to have a first informal discussion at the meeting of the
Gargamelle Users Committee to be held on January 17th, after the

TCC, and to collect written rceports before the end of February.

This letter is to invite all interested people to particip-
ate in the meetings of the Gargamelle Users Committee and to
contribute proposals, suggestions and criticism as to the best

use of Gargamelle at CERN.

Sincerely,

E. Fiorini
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